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To Whom it may Concern: 
 
 
Etzel subcontracted Gaylor Electric, Inc. to do the electrical installation and renovation of an 
existing data center for an Indianapolis client on a 9 month project completed in Dec. 2017.  
 
Gaylor accomplished the job in a professional manner, completed the work on time and was 
generally an asset on the job. The foreman worked well with the other subcontractors.  
 
I recommend Gaylor Electric for data center work which requires a high level of knowledge of 
complex electrical systems and an ability to work on strictly planned safetime events.  
 
I am pleased to support my recommendation by phone or email upon request.  
 
Kind Regards,  

 
 
Parker Snyder 
Etzel Engineer Build 
 


